
Hello again Senator. 
 
The House just passed SB 2132, which was Senator Kreun’s bill about the obligations of 
formerly incarcerated parents.  There were House amendments, but they were of a technical 
nature to improve my wording of the amendments that were adopted by your committee.  The 
substance of the bill has not changed from when it was adopted by the Senate, and I suggest 
you consider concurring with the House amendments. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions. 
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